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ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 6E
PO Box 93020 Brentwood Station, Washington, DC 20090

	

	



September 21, 2021

Ms. Marnique Heath
Chair 
D.C. Historical Preservation Review Board
1100 4th Street, SW, Suite 650 East 
Washington, DC 20024

Re: 1708-1/2 10th Street NW, HPA 21-521

Dear Chair Heath, 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E conducted a virtual public meeting on Tuesday, September 7, 2021, to consider the request for support for the concept design plans.  1708-1/2 10th Street NW, HPA 21-521. 

The Commission’s HPRB Review Committee expressed a concern with the fenestration on the third floor. Brick is preferred but it is understood that hardy plank will be used.  On the third-floor addition the Committee had issues regarding the small window with it not being in sync with the rest of windows.  The developer said that the smaller window was placed there to give it uniformity and provide balance.

At the Commission’s meeting, duly noticed, with a quorum present (four out of seven Commissioners required to be in attendance to achieve a quorum), ANC 6E voted unanimously (7 yea, 0 nay, 0 abstention) to support the concept design plans for 1708-1/2 10th Street NW, HPA 21-521.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 				
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Rachelle Nigro
Chair
ANC 6E
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